
8th Grade 
 
Dear Parents and Students,  
  
We are excited to announce that on Sunday, August 17th, all 8th graders will be heading to Camp 
Lutheridge for the day. It promises to be a fun and adventurous day!  
  
Details:  

• Departure Time: 9 a.m. from Christ School (Alumni Clock)  
• Return Time: 4:30 p.m. to Christ School  

What they need to bring:  
• Outdoor clothes for the weather 
• Closed toed shoes. 
• Swimwear for swimming at pool. 
• Small day pack or backpack  
• Towel  
• Change of clothes  
• Sunscreen  
• Water Bottle  

Please ensure students are prepared with all the necessary items for the trip. Students will want 
to wear their bathing suits first thing in the morning so they will not need to change at the river.  
Day Students, we have Convocation at 7 p.m. on Yard A and the dress is Wednesday Dress (Jackets 
and Ties). You may want to bring those with you in the morning to change into. If you have any 
questions or need further information, don't hesitate to get in touch with Jim Goodrum 
(jgoodrum@christschool.org or at (828) 575-3456).  
 
 
9th Grade 
 
Dear Parents and Students,  
  
We are excited to announce that on Sunday, August 17th, all 9th graders will be heading to Camp 
Mondamin for the day. It promises to be a fun and adventurous day!  
  
Details:  

• Departure Time: 9 a.m. from Christ School (Alumni Clock)  
• Return Time: 4:30 p.m. to Christ School  

What they need to bring:  
• Small day pack or backpack  
• River shoes or shoes with laces or an adjustable heel strap (Crocs or slippers do not 
count)  
• Towel  
• Change of clothes  
• Sunscreen  
• Water Bottle  

Please ensure students are prepared with all the necessary items for the trip. Students will want 
to wear their bathing suits first thing in the morning so they will not need to change at the river.  
Day Students, we have Convocation at 7 p.m. on Yard A and the dress is Wednesday Dress (Jackets 
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and Ties). You may want to bring those with you in the morning to change into. If you have any 
questions or need further information, don't hesitate to get in touch with Jim Goodrum 
(jgoodrum@christschool.org or at (828) 575-3456).  
 
 
10th Grade 
 
Dear Parents and Students,  
  
We are excited to announce that on Sunday, August 17th, all 10th graders will be heading to tube 
the Green River. It promises to be a fun and adventurous day!  
  
Details:  

• Departure Time: 9 a.m. from Christ School (Alumni Clock)  
• Return Time: 4:30 p.m. to Christ School  

What they need to bring:  
• Small day pack or backpack  
• River shoes or shoes with laces or an adjustable heel strap (Crocs or slippers do not 
count)  
• Towel  
• Change of clothes  
• Sunscreen  
• Water Bottle  

Please ensure students are prepared with all the necessary items for the trip. Students will want 
to wear their bathing suits first thing in the morning so they will not need to change at the river.  
Day Students, we have Convocation at 7 p.m. on Yard A and the dress is Wednesday Dress (Jackets 
and Ties). You may want to bring those with you in the morning to change into. If you have any 
questions or need further information, don't hesitate to get in touch with Jim Goodrum 
(jgoodrum@christschool.org or at (828) 575-3456).  
 
 
11th Grade 
 
Dear Parents and Students,  
  
On Sunday, August 17th, all 11th graders will be participating in leadership development on 
campus. It will provide a chance to reflect, compete, and prepare to step into an active role in 
forming our school culture. 
  
The session will begin at 10:30 a.m. in Pingree Auditorium and finish at 4 p.m. in St. Joseph’s 
Chapel. Students will be active throughout the day so they will need to wear comfortable clothes 
and athletic shoes. We will break for a cookout on campus at 11:45 for lunch and return as a group 
at 1 pm.  
  
Day Students, we have Convocation at 7 p.m. on Yard A and the dress is Wednesday Dress (jackets 
and ties). You may want to bring those with you in the morning to change into. If you have any 
questions or need further information, don't hesitate to get in touch with Wyatt 
Long (wlong@christschool.org or 862-354-2510). 
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12th Grade 
 
Dear Parents and Students,  
  
We are excited to announce that on Sunday, August 17th, all 12th graders will be heading to Sliding 
Rock in Pisgah National Forest. It promises to be a fun and adventurous day!  
  
Details:  

• Departure Time: 9 a.m. from Christ School  
• Return Time: 4:30 p.m. to Christ School  

What they need to bring:  
• Small day pack or backpack  
• River shoes or shoes with laces or an adjustable heel strap (Crocs or slippers do not 
count)  
• Towel  
• Change of clothes  
• Sunscreen  
• Water Bottle  

Please ensure students are prepared with all the necessary items for the trip. Students will want 
to wear their bathing suits first thing in the morning so they will not need to change at the 
river. Day Students, we have Convocation at 7 p.m. on Yard A and the dress is Wednesday Dress 
(jackets and ties). You may want to bring those with you in the morning to change into. If you have 
any questions or need further information, don't hesitate to get in touch with Jim Goodrum 
(jgoodrum@christschool.org or at (828) 575-3456).  
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